
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / Ben.Botros@us.panasonic.com 

 
 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Product Safety and Compliance Department 

Agent Authorization Letter 
 

September 12, 2018 
MSBD-18-F001 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 USA 
 
Subject: Class II Permissive Change Application for Panasonic Single Modular,  
                    Model WL16A under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL16A 

For Installation within Panasonic Personal Computer, Model CF-31 (mk6 series) 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please be notified that Ben Botros of Panasonic Corporation of North America (PNA) has authorized Annie Cheng  
of Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan Branch) of Taiwan 
as the person being responsible for this project and to sign the Form 731 and other documentations. 
 
Any and all acts carried out by Annie Cheng of Bureau Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan 
Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan Branch) of Taiwan on the matters relating to all processes required in the FCC approval 
and any communication needed with the national authority, shall have the same legal authority as acts on PNA’s 
behalf. 
 
As defined in 47 CFR Ch. 1.2002 (b), we further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application is 
subject to a denial to Federal benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse 
Act. 
 
If you have any acknowledgement and response, please send it to Annie Cheng of Bureau Veritas Consumer 
Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan Branch) of Taiwan directly. 
 
This authorization is for the subject Single Modular, Model WL16A under FCC ID: ACJ9TGWL16A and is 
valid for one year period from the date of this letter.   
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Authorized by, 
 

 
Ben Botros 
Project Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Product Safety & Compliance Department 
 
 




